MEMO

To: Madison County Board of Supervisors
From: Brad Sellers

Subject: Tommy Hendricks

Date: January 14, 2014

Mr. Hendricks wishes to construct a barn/storage facility on property zoned R-1 Residential.
Madison County Zoning Ordinance requires a primary structure in this district before an accessory
building can be built. Mr. Hendricks has plans to build a home on this site, and has requested a
building permit for this structure to store materials and tools during construction.



January 14, 2014

Board of Supervisors
Attn: Brad Sellars
P.O. Box 608
Canton, MS 39046

Dear Mr. Sellars,

This letter is in reference to my property at Whiddon and Allenwood.
- 392 Whiddon Rd.
- 245 Allenwood Dr. ( Both in Canton)

My property is zoned for residential. I am requesting a special permit to build a shed for
my building materials. I plan on building my own home on the property and need this
shed to protect my tools and building supplies.

Respectfully, 2/7{ %

Tommy Hendrix ks
601-405-3670

649 E. Fulton St.
Canton, MS 39046



